
Dear Editors, 

Thank you for your consideration in publishing our case report.  Enumerated below are the changes that 

have been made to the manuscript for this resubmission.  As requested, all changes made to the 

manuscript have been highlighted. 

 

1) The manuscript has been re-submitted in a .doc format. 

2) A Running Title has been added. 

3) An Institutional Review Board statement, Informed consent statement, and Conflict-of-Interest 

statement have been added. 

4) An Introduction has been added. 

5) Per the suggestion from an ESPS Peer-Review Report (Reviewer’s code:  00042390), the location 

of the polyp was described more specifically.  The manuscript now reads, “A polyp (< 1 cm) was 

seen in the colon, 20 cm from the anal verge, and was retrieved.” 

6) An ESPS Peer-Review Report (Reviewer’s code:  00061678) stated a concern that ileal findings 

were not mentioned in the endoscopic description.  Since to the best of our knowledge there 

were no ileal findings, we have added the sentence, “No other endoscopic findings were 

identified.” 

7) All superscripted references have been placed in square brackets (not highlighted in the 

manuscript). 

8) A “Comments” section has been added and contains the required 11 subsections.   

a. Please note, as a diagnosis of myeloid sarcoma was made on a colon polyp, there is no 

relevant imaging to include under the subsection, “Imaging Diagnosis.”  As such, we 

have chosen to add the statement, “Not applicable” for this subsection. 

b. For the “Peer-review” subsection, we have added “The paper is well-written.”  This 

comment was taken from one of the ESPS Peer-Review Reports (Reviewer’s code: 

00061678). 

9) Pubmed citation numbers and DOI citations have been added to the each reference.  There are 

multiple references for which we could find Pubmed citation numbers but no DOI cititations 

using the CrossRef simple text query.  

10) Each figure legend has been rewritten as one complete sentence. 

 

Thank you for your kind consideration in publishing our work! 

 

Robert Rogers, MD 
Resident Physician, Pathology 
NYU Langone Medical Center 
 


